
Office of the Principal 

MCKV INSTITUTE OF ENGINEERING 
243, G.T. Road (N), Liluah, Howrah – 711 204 

  

No. MCKVIE/PO/21-22/40                              20/10/2021 

 

NOTICE FOR  FIRST YEAR STUDENTS 
 

To 

All Concerned 

 
All the students of B.Tech-1st year are hereby informed that the online classes will 

commence from 22nd October, 2021. 

 

All students are advised to act accordingly. 
 

 

 
 

___________________ 

Principal 
 

CC :  1.  Chairman 

            2.  CEO, MCKV Group 

            3.  All Deans & HODs 

            4.  Notice Boards 

 

 

 


